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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3272, as introduced, removes a requirement that a data processing technician employed by a 

board of county commissioners may not be employed beyond the term of the board. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure removes obsolete language related to the employment of data processing 

technicians. No fiscal or revenue impact is anticipated. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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